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This Product Update provides important information for investors in the OptiMix and OnePath diversified funds, OptiMix 

Australian Shares fund and OptiMix Australian Fixed Interest fund. 

  

WHY ARE WE MAKING CHANGES? 

The Investment Team are dedicated to identifying, blending and monitoring investment managers to provide quality 

solutions that help investors achieve financial wellbeing.  

We have completed a review of the OptiMix strategy and made changes to the investment managers who look after 

Australian shares, Australian and international fixed interest. These manager changes will also flow through to the 

OptiMix and OnePath diversified funds as they invest into the OptiMix Australian shares, Australian and international 

fixed interest investments. 

 

WHAT WILL THE CHANGES MEAN? 

• Broadly we expect the changes to increase the potential for higher excess returns and stronger risk-adjusted 

returns and ultimately to meet or exceed our investment objectives. 

• Greater diversification of investment process and investment manager styles.  

• Continuing focus on ensuring we have high quality managers in the portfolios. 

You can view the full OptiMix manager line up here.  

 

WHEN IS THE CHANGE HAPPENING? 

The investment manager changes were completed on 11 December 2020. 

 

ANY QUESTIONS? 

If you have any questions, please: 

• speak with your financial adviser 

• call Customer Services on 133 665, weekdays between 8.30am and 6.30pm (AEST). 

 

This Product Update is issued by OnePath Funds Management Limited (OPFM) (ABN 21 003 002 800, AFSL 238342) as the 
responsible entity and issuer of these products. The information is of a general nature only and has been prepared without taking into 
account any investor’s objectives, financial situation and needs. Before making a decision based on this information, you should 
consider the appropriateness of the information, having regard to your objectives, financial situation and needs.  

OPFM is a member of the IOOF group of companies, comprising IOOF Holdings Ltd (ABN 49 100 103 722) and its related bodies 
corporate. Neither OPFM, nor any other related or associated company guarantees the repayment of capital, the performance of, or any 
rate of return of an investment with OPFM. An investment is subject to investment risk, including possible delays in repayment and loss of 
income and principal invested.  Past performance is not an indication of future performance. 

http://www.onepath.com.au/superandinvestment/investment-funds.aspx

